
 

 

Press Release 

 

The Delegation of the European Union to Sri Lanka Comprised the 

Ambassador and several delegates who visited the human rights 

Commission last evening to extend their cooperation to the commission. 

Many concerns relating to the country’s Current Economic and Political 

situation and its impact on the Commission, the PTA and the recent 

protests and investigation, and recommendations of the HRC on those 

inquiries and the corporation of the State towards the Commission were 

some of the concerns raised by the delegation. The Chairman on those 

concerns appraised them. The Delegation is due to meet the officials of 

the GOSL today for further discussions.   
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